
From: Nancy Garner
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Permit 5
Date: Sunday, April 02, 2017 4:16:43 PM

Please deny the renewal of permit 5 for C&H Hog Farm.  I and many others enjoyed kayaking on our
wonderful national treasure, the Buffalo River, on April 26 and I was once again reminded how
fortunate we have been to have this natural resource in our area.  Please don’t allow this hog farm to
continue operating with the potential threat it poses.  Thank you, Nancy Garner
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